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06/03/2019 

 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

Singing Opportunity for Parents 

BLEST PAIR OF SIRENS 

Summer Concert, Thursday 2 May 
 

In the past, we have had the pleasure of setting up a parent choir on an ad-hoc basis. The Senior Choir this term 

has been learning Parry’s ten-minute long piece for choir and orchestra: Blest Pair of Sirens. If you don’t know it, 

it’s a great sing, which the boys are really enjoying. We are also learning it at Chiltern Music Academy, so I am 

hoping some of the girls in my Youth Choir will come and help us out. It seems a good opportunity to have some 

parents and staff involved too.   

 

I am suggesting two dates when you might be able to come and rehearse, one at the end of term, and one at the 

beginning of the Summer Term.  The dates are: 

 

Wednesday 3 April and Thursday 25 April 

8-9pm 

Room 12 in the Music Department 

 

If you know the piece, one rehearsal is probably all you will need.  If you don’t know it, or don’t sing very regularly, 

maybe two would be a good idea.  It is very tuneful, and the youngsters have latched on to it very quickly. 

 

If you’re interested in taking part, please let us know by email to RGSMusic@rgshw.com, and tell us if you’re 

planning to sing Soprano, Alto, Tenor or Bass. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Tim Venvell 

Director of Music 

 

mailto:RGSMusic@rgshw.com

